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December 15,2005 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: FPSC Staff Inquiry - Supra Complaint (Hurricane Wilma) 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On November 15, 2005, the Florida Public Service Commission Staff sent 
a letter to BellSouth requesting responses to certain questions related to a 
complaint that was sent to Staff by Supra in connection with service provided 
during Hurricane Wilma restoration activities. BellSouth Telecommunications, 
Inc. pursuant to Section 364.1 83(3), Florida Statutes and Rule 25-22.006, 
Florida Administrative Code, hereby makes a claim of confidentiality for certain 
information contained in the attachment to the response to Staffs question No.3. 
This 10 page attachment consists of customer specific information that should be 
held exempt from public disclosure. The responses to the Staffs Inquiry have 
been sent to the Staff (Rick Moses) on this same day. CMP 1 c--.-- 
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